
 

 

 

SUNDAY, 22 NOVEMBER 2020 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

AIRCRAFT EMERGENCY LANDING NEAR SEDENAK, JOHOR 

PUTRAJAYA –  The Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia confirms that a light aircraft type 

Beechcraft Model 35 Bonanza has made an emergency landing on PLUS highway near 

Sedenak, Johor on Sunday morning, 22 November 2020. CAAM Johor’s Air Traffic Control 

Tower received a call at 10.40am from the aircraft pilot requesting for a return landing 

at Senai International Airport, Johor Bahru due to technical problems. The private 

aircraft, operated by Premier Air Singapore was enroute from Seletar Airport, Singapore 

to Melaka.  

The two Singaporean pilots on board are reportedly in stable condition and the aircraft 

has been moved to a position that does not obstruct traffic on the highway. Search and 

rescue teams have completed all required tasks. The investigation will be conducted by 

the Air Accident Investigation Bureau under the Ministry of Transport Malaysia. 
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For any media enquiries related to this press release, you may contact Anis Rahim at 

anis@caam.gov.my  
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